At Hopscotch, we strongly encourage regular and punctual attendance. A note or a phone call is required to cover all absences.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Family trips should - as much as possible/practicable - be planned to coincide with school holidays.  Although children may have work to take along with them (particularly during extended trips), this does not compensate for the quality of learning achieved in school. 

